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MOTION FOR REHEARING

IN RE TITLE-SETTING OF INITIATIVE 2015-2016 #24

Proponents Dan Chapin and Ryan Chapin hereby request a rehearing and reconsideration of the
decision of the Title Board on April 15, 2015 to not set title for Initiative 2015-2016 #24 (Elector Bill
of Rights), which would amend the Colorado constitution.

The Title Board incorrectly voted that Initiative #24 was not a single subject. This is contrary to
past actions of the board and to past decisions of the Supreme Court. The board did not act in a fair
and equitable manner in regards to Initiative #24 and failed to apply judicial decisions construing the
constitutional single-subject requirement as required by statute.

Initiative #24 is a single subject as all matters encompassed are properly and necessarily
connect to each other. Further, the items in the Initiative are dependent and connected with each other
to serve or accomplish a single purpose.

For these reasons and others we are requesting the board to rehear and properly set the title for
Initiative #24.

WHEREFORE, proponents Dan Chapin and Ryan Chapin respectfully request a rehearing and
reconsideration of the decision of the Title Board on April 15, 2015, for Initiative 2015-2016 #24.

Respectfully submitted this 22™ day of April 2015

Dan Chapin
12422 E. Amherst Circle
Aurora, CO 80014

Ryan Chapin
6538 S. Alkire Street
Littleton, CO 80127



